THIRD MID TERM TEST - 2025 Marks Time **ENGLISH** 50 1.30 Hrs. PART - I (Vocabulary) $10 \times 1 = 10$ (A) Choose the appropriate Synonyms for the underlined words: 1. He stood astounded. (b) shocked (a) happy · (c) dumb founded 2. Asif consoled Vetri with the chocolate. (a) comforted (b) upset (c) distress 3. I was really **Scared**. (a) bold (b) frightened (c) courageous (B) Choose the appropriate Antonyms for the underlined words: 4. A stranger was roaming around the street. (a) well known (b) newcomer (c) unknown Vetri had a strong will to start a new business. (a) compelling (b) powerful (c) weak 6. Vetri was surprised by his friend. (a) unsurprised (b) expected (c) predictable 7. Choose the appropriate word. The gas prices continue to 8. Write the anagram for "eat". 9. Write the word in American English for "Mobile phone". Choose the suitable tags. Let's go for a walk, (a) Shall we? (b) shan't we? (c) will we? PART - II (Prose) SECTION - I Answer any FOUR of the following questions: 4 x 2 = 8 11. Who is an Online predator? 12. Which was the home town of Vetri and Asif? 13. Why do we use internet? 14. What was the name of Vetri's company? 15. What was father's advice to Rani? 16. What are the benefits of computer? SECTION - II Answer any ONE of the following in about 100 words. $1 \times 5 = 5$ 17. (a) How should one use the technology of the present world? [OR] (b) "We can't ignore the benefits of internet and mobile phone" - Justify. PART - III (Grammar) Answer any TWO of the following . $2 \times 2 = 4$ 18. Change the following into Indirect speech. He said to me, "What are you doing?".

RAMANATHAPURAM

8 - ENGLISH - Page 1



www.Padasalai.Net www.TrbTnpsc.com 19. Change the following into Direct speech. I told them to be quiet. 20. State which of the following sentence is Compound or Complex. Listen carefully and take notes. PART - IV (Poem) 21. Read the following stanza and answer the questions given below: $4 \times 1 = 4$ Remember everyone here is important When you're forgotten it makes you feel sad Know that you matter and you makes a difference Let no one shame you or make you feel bad. (a) Who is important? (b) Pick out the rhyming words from the given stanza. (c) Pick out the rhyme scheme for the given stanza. (d) Pick out the alliteration words in the third line. $1 \times 5 = 5$ 22. Quote from memory:-Having a friendso simple

PART - V (Supplementary)

23. Fill in the blanks:

 $4 \times 1 = 4$

(i) Shree lives intown.

- (ii) Shree celebrated herbirthday.
- (iii) Madhoo was
- (iv) Chaitra finally asked her to come

24. Read the following passage and answer the questions given below.

 $5 \times 1 = 5$

Shree lives in an apartment in a small town called Katpadi Junction. Amma works in a jewellery shop. Appa works as a taxi driver. They want her to learn computer. So they are pleased that she likes to use it. The computer is Shree's friend. She always finds time for it. She uses it to find information for school projects and send e-mails. Shree's aunt also stays with them. Everyone calls her Akka. Most of the time, she naps in front of the TV that shows her favourite old films. She gives Shree hot dosas stuffed with spicy noodles.

- 1. Where does Shree's family live?
- 2. What are her parents?
- 3. What do they wish?
- 4. Why does she use computer?
- 5. Who lives with them?

PART - VI (Writing)

25. Write a formal email to Mr Sundar Pitchai CEO of Google, requesting him for an appointment to interview him.

1 x 5 = 5

8 - ENGLISH - Page 2